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StrataRossLAPEm Resource

From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2011 4:40 PM
To: 'D Conrad'
Subject: RE: Ross Site Walkover and Consultation

  Darlene, 
 
This is the individual you need to contact:         
 

Mr. Michael Butcher 
            Business Manager 
            Strata Energy, Inc. 
            P.O. Box 2318 
            Gillette, WY 82716 
            (307) 686-4066 
 
Alan 
 
 

From: D Conrad [mailto:narapahothpo_2009@ymail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2011 12:20 PM 
To: Bjornsen, Alan 
Subject: Re: Ross Site Walkover and Consultation 
 
Alan, 
We will be there. Please let me know the lodging accommodations, per diem and mileage, and 
consultation fee process.  I will need to know so that I may begin travel orders with the tribe. 
  
Darlene Conrad, THPO 
Northern Arapaho 
Tribal Historic Preservation Office 
P.O. Box 396 
Ft. Washakie, WY 82514 
PH: 307-856-1628 | FAX: 307-856-1836/4611 
From: "Bjornsen, Alan" <Alan.Bjornsen@nrc.gov> 
To: "'narapahothpo_2009@ymail.com'" <narapahothpo_2009@ymail.com>; "'clairsgreen@yahoo.com'" 
<clairsgreen@yahoo.com>; "'dbelgard@ftbelknap-nsn.gov'" <dbelgard@ftbelknap-nsn.gov> 
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2011 8:18 AM 
Subject: FW: Ross Site Walkover and Consultation 

Sorry, folks, I miss-typed your e-mail address. 
  
From: Bjornsen, Alan  
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2011 10:13 AM 
To: 'john.murray@blackfeetplanning.org'; 'dhamilton@c-a-tribes.org'; 'steve.vance@cheyenneriversiouxtribe-nsn.gov'; 
'clarindab@cskt.org'; 'wandawells@midstatesd.net'; 'daleoh@crownations.net'; 'jb.weston@csst.org'; 
'mbelgard@ftbeknap-nsn.gov'; 'cultres@nemontel.net'; 'clairgreen@yahoo.com'; 'narapaho_2009@ymail.com'; 
'conrad.fisher@cheyennenation.com'; 'ostnrrathpo@gwtc.net'; 'reaglebear@yahoo.com'; 'leeickes@yahoo.com'; 
'wjferrisiii@yahoo.com'; 'dyandancer@yahoo.com'; 'wyoung@standingrock.org'; 'pbrady@mhanation.com'; 
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'gravattlana@yahoo.com' 
Cc: Hsueh, Kevin; Moore, Johari; Davis (FSME), Jennifer; Persinko, Andrew; Saxton, John 
Subject: Ross Site Walkover and Consultation 
  
All, 
  
To date, 10 tribes have indicated that they can make the dates of Sep 13 & 14 to conduct the site 
walkover and consultation.  Eight Tribes have indicated that they cannot make it because of other 
commitments.  Two tribes have said that they have no interest in the proposed Ross project, and 4 
tribes have not responded to the invitation, at all. 
  
Because so many tribes cannot make the dates of Sep 13 & 14, and it is the intent of the NRC to 
have as many tribes participate as possible, if the dates were changed to Sep 15 & 16, would you 
(your tribe) be able to participate in the walkover and consultation? 
  
Your response is appreciated as soon as possible.  I will follow up with a phone call to each of you, 
today and tomorrow. 
  
Respectfully, 

Alan B. Bjornsen 

Environmental Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
(301) 415-1195 
alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
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